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Mar 17 to 28 Spring Break Camps

Feb 28 Spring Registration open

Mar 17
General Registration ends, Late
Fees Apply

Apr 14, May 2 Pro-D Day Camp

Mar 12 to 16
Twisters Invitational
(Abbotsford)

KEY ITEMS

ORCA SPONSORSHIP

SPRING BREAK

MARCH 2025 EDITION

Birthday Parties are booking up very
quickly. The month of March is fully
booked. We are now accepting April
May and June.

Remember that the parties are $250.

Camps Mar 17 to 28
Week 1 Mar 17 -21
Week 2 Mar 24 -28

Full day - Mon to Fri 9am -4pm, $240/week
AM - Mon to Fri, 9am to 12pm, $120/week
PM - Mon to Fri, 1pm to 4pm, $120/week
Active Start - Mon to Fri, 9:30am to 11:30am,
$100/week

DATES

INVITATIONAL

This is the only major event of the year for the
club! This is your chance to showcase your
business through levels of sponsorship, raffle
items or monetary amounts.  We have invited
clubs from across Canada for the ORCA
Invitational.  We rely on these great sponsors
to ensure an amazing event.

If you know of anyone who would like to
become a sponsor to our major event, here is
the link for both in kind and sponsorship:
In Kind Donation
Sponsorship Package

Coach
Amelia Cannon!
We wish Amelia success with her new venture in 
healthcare studies starting on March 3rd. Amelia will
continue coaching our Xcel Team as well as creating 
lesson plans for Active Start classes. Amelia was as 
a DDGC competitive athlete before beginning her 
coaching career in July 2017. All of us at 
DDGC would like to wish her continued success.

SPONSORSHIP

https://www.ddgc.ca/sites/files/In-Kind%20Donation%20Form%20(1).pdf
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/uploads/1/4/4/4/144455382/orca_sponsorship_letter_2025.pdf
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COACHES WANTED

DDGC  SWAGMAJOR EVENTS

MARCH 2025 EDITION

We currently have leotards and a couple of
t-shirts, tanks and shorts. 

Backpacks are in production for those that
ordered them last month.

ORCA Invitational - April 25 to 27 
ORCA Meeting: April 10 at 7 pm
This meeting is beneficial for new
competitive parents and for those
volunteering for the event.

Support the Indigenous Community!
Every registered athlete donates $5 to
Stuart Pagaduan, the creator of our event
logo, to donate to a charity of his choice.
Donation Form

SICK POLICY: Just a reminder
that if  your child is sick, under

the weather, coughing or has
flu-like symptoms, please stay

at home. IF THE STAFF GET
SICK, CLASSES GET

CANCELLED.

New Season Start
Please update your contact information in your
membership profile, if you haven’t for a while. Also,
please note if you opt out of emails, you will not
receive the emails about priority registration or codes. 
The point of contact is always info@DDGC.ca. If you
need to transfer or withdraw, we require written
notification.

Acknowledgments
We extend our heartfelt thanks to all the athletes who
participated in the Mount Arrowsmith Invitational and
the Christy Fraser Memorial Invitational this February. 

Photos
We would greatly appreciate any photos of the
athletes that parents are comfortable sharing for
inclusion in our newsletter. We aim to refresh our
website with these images as well. Please send any
photos you’re willing to allow us to post, as they add
a personal touch and showcase the excitement of
our club, beyond generic graphics.

Fundraisers
We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who took
part in the club fundraisers for the 50/50 draw as well
as the Westcoast Seeds initiative.

https://www.instagram.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
mailto:info@ddgc.ca
https://www.facebook.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
https://www.ddgc.ca/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/
https://www.ddgc.ca/sites/files/In-Kind%20Donation%20Form%20(1).pdf

